
First Mennonite Church 
Father’s Day 

June 20, 2021 

WELCOME TO OUR WORSHIP SERVICE 

ORGANIST --- Scott Lehman ✣ WORSHIP LEADER --- Brent Hyman 

Prelude Oh, How I Love Jesus/Innes 

Welcome Brent Hyman 

*Good, Good Father 

*#139 [brown] Great Is Thy Faithfulness 

*#143 [brown] This Is My Father’s World 

Special Music: How Can I Keep from Singing Quartel 

Hyman family 

Children ages 4-5th grade may walk to Children’s Church. 

Scripture: Luke 10:25-37 Brady Fox  

Message Learning to Care/Pastor Jeff Linthicum 

*Jesus, Friend of Sinners    

Prayer and Share/Offering for MCC Canner Pastor Jim Schwartz 

*For the One  

*Benediction Pastor Jeff Linthicum 

*Postlude: Sound the Trumpets Purcell 

Scott Lehman, Matt Wheeler, Chris Hyman, and Steve Sommer 
       

If you would like someone to pray with you following the service, please go to the chapel, as someone 

is waiting to pray with you. 

     



   

TODAY AT FIRST MENNONITE 

9:00 a.m. Chapel Sunday School: Darren Kloepper (broadcast live) 

NO EVENING SERVICE  

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK 

MONDAY – June 21 (various a.m. & p.m. options) 

 Adams County Community VBS Week 2 begins  

7:00 p.m. Ministries Council 

TUESDAY – June 22 

6:30 p.m.  Sunshine Hour (not on livestream; listen on scanner) 

WEDNESDAY – June 23 

7:00 p.m.   Chapel: Church History with Pastor Jim Schwartz 

SATURDAY – June 26 

8:00 am-Noon das Märit Market 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Project Share: Next Sunday is Project Share. This month our church is requested 

to provide paper products; however, all donations are appreciated. 

Youth Missions Fundraiser: The Youth are working at the Farmers Market 

Waffle Stand every Saturday for the month of June to gain funds for current and 

future missions trips. All funds are donation-based. We welcome you to come 

enjoy a good ol’ Belgian waffle and support our youth! 

Voluntary Service Scholarship: Are you a high school senior or college 

undergraduate who is a member of First Mennonite Church? If you are planning to 

do voluntary service (examples: short-term mission trip, church camp counselor, 

VBS teacher, MDS team), you can apply for the Voluntary Service Scholarship. 

Please pick up an application and guidelines in the church office and return by 

Thursday, July 1.  

HeBrews: HeBrews Coffeehouse is looking for people to help serve. We need 

people to help make coffee on Sunday mornings, pick up donuts on Saturday 

mornings, and/or donate cookies/bars. Please text Sheree Barkley at (260) 589-

3702 or Jenn Reusser at (260) 849-0246. HeBrews will continue serving one 

flavored latte and steamer, along with drip coffee. Donuts will be served when we 

get volunteers to pick them up.  

Medicare Mondays: Are you confused about Medicare? Do you need assistance 

with “unwinding” the facts? Everence offers free Medicare Mondays webinars, in 

which they discuss important details about transitioning to Medicare. The next 

webinars are July 12 and August 9. Go to everence.com/medicare-mondays for 

more information. 

 



MCC Webinar: The Gift of Love (doing our part for healing and wholeness in the 

world) is a free MCC webinar that will be offered this coming Tuesday, June 22 at 

8:00 p.m. EDT. Join James Wheeler and Linda Herr, Area Directors for Europe & 

Middle East, to hear how MCC partners in challenging settings are speaking love 

with words and actions, and how we can all do a part of something bigger than any 

of us. This presentation will highlight various aspects of MCC work in programs in 

Europe and the Middle East, including refugees and displaced people, basic 

human needs, and material resources. Additional information and registration can 

be found at mcc.org/mcc-webinar-series. 

God calls us to encourage each other. Here is a list of June birthdays for 

missionaries and church staff. You may place your cards in the designated basket 

in the foyer, and these will be sent for you. 

24 Dan Bauman  26 Chris Hyman    28 Norah Fox (Brian) 

Congratulations and best wishes of the congregation are extended to Dave & 

Judy Fox, who will be celebrating their 53rd wedding anniversary on June 23; and 

to Willis & Eleanor Nussbaum, who will be celebrating their 61st wedding 

anniversary on June 25. 

YOUTH NEWS 

GAME NIGHT! This coming Wednesday (June 23) Youth will be at Trent & Kim 

Steury’s house from 5:00-8:00 p.m. There will be games outside like ultimate 

Frisbee, volleyball, and potentially more. Their basement will be open as well if you 

need a break from the sun. Snacks/food are available, and there will be a short 

devotional during the night as well. 

Youth Homeless Kit Service Project: Donations needed! The Youth going on the 

City Challenge Missions Trip are going to be assembling homeless kits. A list of 

supplies is in the foyer and at the tables in the patio. Donations will be welcome 

until June 27, after which the kits will be assembled. 

UPDATE ON THE CHURCH’S FINANCES 

As of the end of May, we have the following balances on hand:   

 Benevolence Treasury     $    88,438   
 Household Treasury     $  164,498 

Actual spending compared to the approved plan for the Household Treasury is as 
follows:        
     YTD Actual        YTD Plan  
Disciple Commission              $ 14,328     $ 18,019 
Witness Commission       80  1,031    
Worship Commission        1,698   3,429 
Care Commission    (917)       3,242 
Personnel     184,115   193,707 
General Administration    15,091   13,469 
Church Property & Maintenance   41,229  49,833  
Total Household Treasury   $ 255,624 $ 282,730 


